
Welcome
to the 4th Annual

Westmount PS 

Science Fair!

Thursday the 19th of April

6:00 – 7:30 pm in the gym.

All Westmount families are welcome to 
come to our Science Fair Open House 

to see the weird and wonderful things our 
kids have cooked up!

Let’s talk Science
will be there to show

just how cool science is!


